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When:  Thursday, December 20th 
Concert Starting Times:  9:30 (AM Class) and 1:30 (PM Class)
Where:  IBHS Theater
The students will be singing 5-6 holiday songs.  Holiday cookies & drinks will be shared afterwards.  
When arriving at school for the concert, your family can park near the High School Entrance.  You will need to go through the doors by the High School Office.  There will be a sign in sheet for Bright Futures.  Please sign the name of a family member in attendance and get a visitors’ pass for everyone in attendance. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]If your child is going to participate on this special day, then we would prefer them to come to school with their family just 15 minutes before the concert and meet us at the IBHS theater.   Teachers will be very busy preparing for the concert beforehand.   We will not be having regular classes on this special day.  Please have your child wear his/her best holiday clothes!  All students will need to be car riders on this special day.  If you have questions or concerns regarding transportation or class arrangements on this day, please contact us at 389-2271.  We want all of our students to participate if possible!  

***We are not having a classroom party. Our celebration is our Holiday Concert.  On Friday, December 21st we will be doing our gift exchange, enjoying a special treat and relaxing after all of our hard work from performing at the concert.  
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